
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/12/2011 7:06:47 PM
To: 'frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov' (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Yes, You guys should withdraw it.

From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.iindh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 06:42 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re:

Let's talk, perhaps tomorrow? Thnx.

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 12, 2011, at 4:47 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

Frank - don't you find it curious that DRA filed no comments on the Bonus Depreciation ? Perhaps you 
should chat with Pocta. I believe he agrees with our assessment that this isn't a great idea.....

SB GT&S 0014869

mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frank.iindh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:BKC7@pge.com

